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Season’s Greetings to all our valued volunteers, we wish 
you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year.   
 
Thank you for your time volunteering in 2021 and we 
hope to get more volunteers back in the coming year. 
 
Wishing you an enjoyable holiday season with your 
families and here’s to a prosperous 
2022. 

The Volunteer Christmas  
Quiz took place on Friday, 
10 December, thanks to all 
those that participated, it 
was lots of fun! 

 
 

The LPT Covid Heroes awards took place 
virtually in October 

A massive thank you and congratulations 
to our Volunteer(s) of the Year, the 
Voluntary Transport Drivers who 
supported LPT throughout the pandemic 
delivering medication parcels to patients, 
sandwiches/donations for nurses plus lots 
more!  

Please welcome two new temporary members of our Team  

                                      

      Jean Denyer                    Dipika Sodha 

Jean and Dipika will be working with us for a 

short time supporting the recovery of our 

volunteers back to the services, funded by the 

winter funding scheme.           



 

Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Patient Experience Volunteers 

We are recruiting volunteers and looking for friendly outgoing people to support our services to 
capture feedback about people’s experience of our services.  This is so we can hear people’s 
views about how we need to improve the quality of services we provide.   

Do you have good listening skills and confident communicating with people?  Are you 
interested in improving NHS services?    

If so, then this is a fantastic opportunity to gain new skills and 

knowledge and communicate with a variety of people.  

Hours: variable to suit needs of service. 

For more information, please contact The Patient Experience Team 

by email to: lptpatient.experience@nhs.net or phone: 0116 2950830  

 

Volunteers to support the vaccination programme 

As you almost certainly know the Covid Vaccination is to be supercharged over the next few 
weeks and here in Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland we are increasing delivery across the 
system and need support from amazing volunteers like yourselves.  

Click here for more information and how to register: Volunteer support for vaccination centres 

 

Please remember to let us know when you don’t wish to volunteer with us anymore.  
 

We are located in Unit 2, Bridge Park Plaza, Bridge Park Road, Thurmaston, Leicester, LE4 8PQ  

For further information please tel: 0116 295 0918 or email us at lpt.volunteering@nhs.net  
website at: www.leicspart.nhs.uk/volunteering 

If you need to speak to a member of the Team here are our details:    
Minaxi Patel—  07747758822 
Justine Warner—  07990772189 
Jane Richards— 07771772565  
Voluntary Transport: 
Gala Suarez/Suresh Dhiman—07392316770 

Christmas raffle for LPT – supporting our volunteers and patients 

This year we would like to raise funds to support 

both our much-valued volunteers and our 

inpatients who will be on our wards over the 

Christmas period. 

 

For more information and to buy tickets, please 

head to:  

https://go.rallyup.com/raisinghealth 
Please note – the link will not work in Internet Explorer 

(Chrome, Edge etc will be fine) 
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